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Sam Temple, from the City of Northfield Communications Department, will be joining the group 
for a discussion on October 14th at 4:00pm. The group will resume that day and begin to plan 
our steps for creating Northfield Stories using Sam Temple as our filmmaker and editor. We will 
brainstorm possible subjects and possibilities. The group is ready to do some visioning and 
looking forward to advising and assisting the city with growing tourism and community 
connections through raising awareness of artists and programs that make Northfield unique. 


